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The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on June 11, 2020 to 

review CR-043-2020 which seeks to amend the Public Safety Surcharge based upon the change in the 

Consumer Price Index for Urban (CPI). The CPI-U shows an increase of 0.3% between April 2019 and 

April 2020. This will amount to a rate of $2,638 in the developed tier and $7,909 for all other areas for 

FY21. This amounts to an increase of $8.00 and $24.00 respectively. 

 

The Office of Law reports CR-043-2020 to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments to it 

enactment. 

 

The Policy Group estimates that CR-043-2020 may increase Capital Budget revenue by $25,800 in FY 

21. 

 

After discussion, the Committee of the Whole voted CR-043-2020 out favorably, 10-0. 

 


